HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH
ORDER OF WORSHIP
Pastor Earl Roach
June 26, 2022

Announcements

Prayer

Call to Worship “Blessed Assurance” #334
“My Soul Will Wait”

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer Nate Sealey

Special Music — Choir “All the People Said Amen”

Message Earl Roach

Hymn of Invitation “I Need Thee Every Hour” #450

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the
front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that
all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm welcome to
Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord's
Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting.
Please fill out the “Welcome” card on the back of the pew in front of
you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your
gift to us.
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o 5th Wednesday Family Fun Night on June 29th at 6:00 p.m.
¢ Financial Statement for May is available on all entrance tables.

The church office will be closed during the week of July 4-8 in
observance of July 4th. There will be NO Mid-Week activities on
Wednesday night July 6th.
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There is an urgent need within our church family that we have an
opportunity to provide support and be a blessing. As you know, Tim
Brannan has been battling cancer and anyone who has experienced
this knows the financial burden that can develop over time. Due to
ongoing medical bills and a recent insurance change, there is an
unexpected financial burden of $8500 that has transpired which will be
coming due towards the end of July for Tim and Marcia. The
Deacons/Benevolence Committee have decided to lead an effort in
presenting the need to our congregation and setting a date for a
special love offering which will be collected on July 24th.

To keep any contributions separate from regular church giving (as love
offerings are not considered tax deductible) and ensure accuracy in
accounting, the following is recommended. Please be in prayer for this
special love offering and consider giving generously to assist in this
need. If you know you will be out of town on the offering date, you may
give prior to then.

Both before and the day of the offering please make any checks out
directly to “Tim & Marcia Brannan” and place them in a SEPARATE
envelope from your regular giving. Just mark on the front of the
envelope that it’s the love offering for the Brannan’s. If you are giving
cash and wish to remain anonymous, just write Tim & Marcia Brannan
on outside. If anonymity is not a concern, just indicate both yours and
their name on the envelope (or inside).

Please use one of the pew envelopes for your giving and place in the
black lock boxes at front or office side entrance. Again, please keep

these separate from your regular giving and THANK YOU in advance
for your generous giving to this very worthwhile cause!
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We have a lot of good reading material for July in the literature rack in
the hallway behind the sanctuary and in the Library. You will find
monthly copies of Mature Living, and the devotionals, Journey (for
ladies), Stand Firm (for the men) and we still have some Open
Windows for Summer. All are free! Please help yourself.

The July Newsletter is available on all the entrance tables.
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Summer Sessions for Children: Finding Jesus in the Sea

Our series of summer sessions for children ages 4 -11 is under way.
These sessions will be based on Ocean Animals. Each lesson will
consist of stories, a puppet show, group discussion, craft, and games.

We would like for you to sign up to teach one or two of these sessions.
All materials and lesson plans will be provided (in advance). You will
be blessed working with this group of wonderful kids.

Thanks so much in advance for volunteering. Please see Gina if you
have any questions.

Please mark your calendars for VBS on August 1-5
from 6:00 p.m.- 8:00 p.m. Please watch for further
information. See Gina if you have any questions.

Thanks! Make a joyful noise unto the Lorb,
iChoose is in urgent need of the following items: New/gently used all ye lands....For the Lorb is gOOd;
spring summer season baby clothes 3 months-24 months; diapers . . : ’ :
size 4; baby wipes; oatmeal & rice cereal; & baby finger foods (puffs, his mercy 1S GVerlaSTlng and hlS |
yogurt drops, etc.) Call the Knightdale office at 919-679-3232 to ; |
schedule a drop off time or bring to the church & we'll deliver. | trUth endureth to all genel’athnS
Pick up their monthly prayer calendar on entrance table next to the e F
church office. ’ PsaLm 100:1, 5
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Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to
intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities.
Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.
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June 2022 Ushers: Milton Bryant, Nelson Pearce,
and J.W. Reel
Nursery Schedule Today: Pam Oliver and Jase Oliver
July 3, 2022: Susan Pierce and Josie Burk
Weekly Need for 2021/2022 budget $5,167.00
Offering June 19, 2022 $3,865.00
YTD (Overage) $14,598.91

w ’ warner Uz 'CHF'{)I’iﬂANART

press’ Alll‘lgh(slesz-n'ecLMad 2 in USA




